
PTA Diary Dates 

Friday 3rd March 

After school book swap 

outside the training room 

entrance (main gates) 3pm 

 

Friday 17th March 

Mother’s Day Elfridges 

 

Wednesday 29th March  

Boldmere PTA’s First Iftar 

(evening) 

Boldmere PTA’s Iftar 2023 - we need volunteers! 

Boldmere PTA are hosting our very first 

Iftar this year! The evening event is a   

celebration held during the holy month of 

Ramadan. It will provide an opportunity 

for fasting families to come together to 

break their daily fast and for the wider 

school community to join the celebrations 

and learn about this tradition.  

The Boldmere Iftar will take place on 

Wednesday 29th March and tickets will 

go on sale very soon, so please watch 

this space. 

Boldmere Book Swap - Fri 3rd March 

 From 3pm  

 Friday 3rd March 

 Training Room entrance 

between the two schools 

Donate any unwanted 

books 

Bring an unwanted book 

and exchange it for free 

Buy a book (suggested 

donation of 50p) 

 



         Joke of the Week 

Why did the jellybean 

go to school? 
 

He wanted to become a smartie! 

 

Mariyah A, Year 4 

If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

Pre-loved Uniform 

The PTA have plenty of good quality pre-loved 

uniform items in stock. Come and grab a bargain 

by visiting our online shop. All orders placed can 

be delivered to your child’s class or to the school 

office if you would prefer.  

Mother’s Day Elfridges Shop 

Children with tickets will be invited to visit the shop to 

select a gift for Mums, Carers, Grandmas, Aunties, or 

any significant female.  

Please note that tickets must strictly be purchased in 

advance online. Ticket sales are now open and will 

close at 8pm on Tuesday 14th March.  

The PTA Elfridges 

Shop opens it’s doors 

for Mother’s Day gifts 

on Friday 17th March. 

Please visit the PTA 

website to buy tickets 

- on sale now!  

 School Discos -  

we need volunteers! 

We are hoping to hold our very 

popular Infant & Junior Discos 

in May. If you would like to be 

involved, please do contact us 

via email 

 Planning the discos 

 Snacks & drinks 

 Setting up/clearing up 

 Helping during the discos 
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